LIVE STREAM /WEB CAM IN OPERATION
This building belongs to the Roman Catholic Diocese of Shrewsbury. If you have questions about this notice then please contact our Data Protection Officer who is located at 2 Park Road South, Prenton,

WE USE A WEBCAM TO RECORD AND LIVE STREAM MASS AND OTHER SERVICES IN THIS BUILDING TO HELP US SHARE OUR FAITH WITH OTHERS WHO ARE UNABLE TO ATTEND IN PERSON. THE SYSTEM ALSO HELPS US MONITOR ANTISOCIAL BEHAVIOR, CRIME AND EMERGENCY INCIDENT AND SITUATIONS.

LIVE STREAMS AND PAST RECORDINGS ARE PLACED ON THE DIOCEASEN WEBSITE FOR THE GENERAL PUBLIC TO SEE.  IF YOU HAVE ANY CONCERNS ABOUT THE USE OF LIVE STREAMING DURING A SERVICE OR MASS, THEN PLEASE SPEAK TO (INSERT NAME) WHO WILL PROVIDE YOU WITH ADVICE ABOUT THE BEST PLACE TO SIT AND/OR WHAT YOU SHOULD DO.

THE LIVE STREAMING OF MASS AND SERVICES IN THIS BUILDING IS BEING CARRIED OUT IN PURSUIT OF OUR LEGITIMATE INTERESTS WHICH IS TO PROMOTE AND SHARE THE ROMAN CATHOLIC FAITH.

You can read our full privacy policy at http;//www.dioceseofshrewsbury.org/about us/privacy-notice.
